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1. Overall Description:

RAN2 would like to inform RAN4 about a discussion that took place in RAN2 about the case where an UE required uplink power is lower than its minimum output power. For details, please see the attached RAN2 document that has been discussed.

RAN2 would like to have RAN4 opinion on whether the described scenario is valid from RAN4 point of view in order to decide whether it is worth to further consider it in RAN2.

RAN2 would like to know also whether the current specification regarding the UE minimum output power (i.e. –50dBm) can be enhanced in Release 5 or later.

2. Actions:

To RAN4 group.

ACTION: 
to discuss the above described scenario and provide guidance to RAN2 on the above questions 

3. Date of Next RAN2 Meetings:

RAN2_34
17 – 21 Feb 2003

Sophia-Antipolis, France

RAN2_35
07 – 11 Apr 2003

Seoul, Korea

